Hazelton, Laura

From: Guntimoses Victor <[

Sent: 05 February 2021 20:29
To: Hazelton, Laura
Subject: Light mitigation plan submitted by Bidwells Ref:2016/6356/p

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Laura,

I aresident of Derby Lodge would strongly oppose the plan.Balcap Re the developer has always led down
the tenants/lease holders& has always used people to his own agenda.

The few reasons I can put forward are as follows. 1) Natural Sunlight has completely disappeared from
Derby Lodge by the building of the office block,I feel that artificial light will have adverse effect on the
Heath & well being of the residents& also the eco-systems& will be real nuisance to the residents.2)Privacy
-Zero privacy will be the norm of Derby lodge residents as the new tenants can easily peep into the private
lives of the residents 3)The new office block has no connection or similarities with the listed building of
Derby lodge,it is completely out of place in design & structure.4)Environmental problems,there will be no
natural air to breathe , as the office is tightly packed within the residential area of the residents I hope you
would look into these few concerns & decide. Thank You Gunti Moses Victor- Derby Lodge.
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